NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
JONESFIELD TOWNSHIP, MICHIGAN
PLANNING COMMISSION

The Jonesfield Township Planning Commission will hold a Public
Hearing at 7:.00 P.M. on Tuesday, October 15, 2024, at the Township
Hall 217 Eddy St., Merrill, Ml. 48637. The following requests from the
township zoning ordinance have been requested:

1) Mr. Ryan Frost, owner of the property located at 2335 N Chapin Rd.,
Merrill, Ml 48637, parcel number 17-12-1-14-4002-000 is requesting
a special use permit to temporally have a second residence on the
property while their new home is built. The existing home is to be
demolished after completion of the new home within a timeframe to
be determined by the planning commission.

Notice of availability of special services for disabled persons is further
hereby given. The name, email address and telephone number of the
person to contact to ensure such special services availability is:

Township Supervisor
brownsj645@gmail.com
. Telephone: 1-989-751-9134

All interested persons are invited to attend this public hearing. If you have
questions regarding this hearing, please call Scott Crofoot at 989-737-
5671.

Mark Gath
Chairman, Planning Commission




